
Pre-School Room 

In the Pre School Room 
this month the children 
have been focusing on fine 
motor skills. The children 
have been exploring the 
scissors, cutting out dif-
ferent shapes and sizes. 
This challenge has enabled 
the children to learn about  
safely using equipment and 
learn to risk assess inde-
pendently. The small dino-
saurs and teddies have 
been extremely popular. 
The children have been 
transporting them to the 
correct coloured bowls 
using the tweezers. This 
enables the children to 
sort through shape, size 
and color. 

The children have been 
developing their mathe-
matical skills through num-
ber songs using simple ad-
dition and subtraction!. 

 

Baby Room 

The Rabbits have been 
exploring different modes 
of transport, building their 
own train tracks, building 
ramps for the cars to go 
down and racing the bikes. 

The Rabbits have loved 
exploring different tex-
tures, they have been mak-
ing tyre marks in paint, 
pushing trans through dif-
ferent foods and exploring 
them with their feet. 

The Rabbits have been 
dancing and moving their 
bodies to different types 
of music, using the instru-
ments to make their own! 

 

February Birthdays 

 

• Lisa  1st 

• Beth H 3rd 

• Ariella 7th 

• Molly E 14th 

• Darshan 20th 

• Alba 23rd 

• Claire 23rd 

•        Stanley 27th 

 

 

We would like to invite 
parents and carers to 
join us for our learning 
morning around the topic 
of Goldilocks & the Three 
Bears. It will be held at 
9am til 11. We will be 
exploring a range of ac-
tivities and would love for 
you join us. Please let 
Claire know if you will be 
coming. 

Stay & Play Tuesday 11th 
February 

 

 

 

February Newsletter 

Book & Rhyme of the 
month 
Preschool: Goldilocks & 
the Three Bears  
Song: When Goldilocks 
went to the house of 
the bears. 
 
Babies: Round and 
round the garden. 
 

Important Dates  

• Stay & Play 11th 

• Pancake Day 25th  

 

Calling all parents! 

The Preschool room have 
been learning about dif-
ferent occupations and 
ways of life, we would 
be very grateful if any 
parents would come in 
and talk to the children 
about their occupations!  

Please arrange with 
Claire & Beth 

Staff Member of the 
Month 

 

Unfortunately no one has 
been voted for this month! 

Please find voting slips in 
the reception.  

 

 

 


